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13" June 2019

Dear Colleague,
Election of Postal Constituency Positions 2019
e National Executive Council Members (Section 1)
Following the publication of LTB 353/19 dated 11™ June 2019, notification has been received from
Mole Meade of South East London Postal & Counters Branch advising of the withdrawal of his

nomination for Postal Constituency NEC Representative (Section 1).

Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General
Secretary’s Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237, or email address sdgs@cwu.org.

Yours sincerely,

Tony Kearns
Senior Deputy General Secretary
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